From: Debbie Radcliffe || GG

Sent: 11 August 2022 13:36

To: Matthew Dempsey; Planning Planning

Cc: Bloomsbury Conservation

Subject: Ref: 2022/2304/P - cladding to railings to Westminster Kingsway College, WC1X
8RA

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Bewarc — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicions Please take cxtra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verity vour password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dcar Matthcw
The above application was discussed at a recent meeting of the Bloomsbury Conservation Areas Advisory Committee.

We object to the erection of metal mesh cladding on existing railings bordering Westminster Kingsway College. The College lies
within thc Bloomsbury Conscrvation Arca, and although the railings may be reproductions of the original, they form a distinct
part of the character of the Conservation Area.

There is no justification for the introduction of cladding to the railings which will alter their appecarance, detract from the
Conservation Area, and impact on views along Sidmouth Street [rom Regent Square.

Kind regards

Debbie Radcliffe

For Bloomsbury CAAC
61B Judd Street

London WC1H 9QT



